From: Superintendent

Sent: Friday, January 25, 2013 10:42 AM

To: EPS.MailList

Subject: Congratulations and thank you!

Dear Colleague,

Wednesday's *Celebration of Innovation* was simply amazing! Each year it gets better and bigger. Students clearly and enthusiastically showcased the strategic ways technology is supporting their learning. AND students represented themselves, their schools and their families as young gentlemen and ladies who will indeed help lead and shape the future.

Thank you for the hours of preparation it takes to make such an event successful. Thank you for demonstrating to the community that its investment in schools and students is being well used and is paying huge dividends for students today and tomorrow.

Warm regards, Gary and, Jeff Russell, President, Everett Public Schools Board of Directors





